Town of Tunbridge 7/8/18 Special Selectboard Meeting

Present: Gary Mullen, John O'Brien, Mike McPhetres, Matt Loftus

Location: Fairgrounds behind Town Office building

Meeting called to order at Noon.

Emergency meeting to address eroding wall situation. Matt Loftus, of Loftus Construction, articulated his plans for shoring up the hemorrhaging retaining wall, including moving the Town Office septic tank, and making a sloping bank up against the wall out of hefty concrete blocks, rip rap and hardpack, and seeding it over. Selectboard approved of plan and timeline.

Meeting adjourned at 12:30 PM.

Gary Mullen

John O'Brian

Mike McPhetres